
OU/SCILT update – LANGS March 1, 2019 

 

The OU and SCILT would like to let everyone know that the enrolment for the 
next presentation of their course for primary teachers will be opening at the 
end of March 2019. The course will start in October, and we will again offer the 
course in French, German, Spanish and Mandarin. We are aiming to enrol as 
many students as we can before the summer holidays to help us and schools 
with planning. So, please pass on the information to allow teachers to plan 
ahead well in advance. 

We are also very happy to announce that we will not only offer the existing 
course in the 4 languages again, but from mid-August students can enrol on a 
follow-up course in the language they have been studying to reach the end of 
the beginners level. This follow-up will also comprise a pedagogy element 
which delivers more in-depth pedagogy learning as well as guided application 
tasks. The course is open to existing and to new students who have some 
previous knowledge in the language of their choice. 

 


